
 

Announcement for Company Name Change 

 

Dear valuable partners, 

 

     We are pleased to announce that as of 1st July 2022, we will be changing our corporate name to 

“Asue Co., Ltd.” 

 

Ever since our establishment in April 2013, we have been conducting our business upon the 

principle of “Pursue, Uncover, and Initiate Innovative Value Toward the Future”. On the occasion of 

celebrating our 10th anniversary this year, we have decided to renew our company name in order to 

create a new company image under “Asue”, the Japanese phrase for “toward tomorrow”. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for your continued 

support of our company, and to renew our commitment to pursue your high expectations. We will 

continue to be committed to environmental issues, and contribute to our local communities to gain trust 

under our new name.  

We look forward for your continued support and patronage. 

 

Best regards, 

 

June, 2022 

 

 

           

          New Company Name:   Asue Co., Ltd. 

          Effective from:           1st July 2022 
 

 ※Please kindly note that this rebranding will not affect our operations, and our address, phone 

number, facsimile number will stay the same as before. 

 

 


